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Well Done 

NORTHUMBERLAND HEATH PRIMARY
SCHOOL

Thank you to everyone who
came to the Macmillan Coffee
Afternoon. A big thank you to

those who donated and
bought cakes too.

Parent Forum
On Tuesday 3rd October after drop off, I will be holding a parent

forum in the hall.  This will be an opportunity to meet some
more parents but also talk about the journey of school

improvement for NHP.  This is not a time to bring up individual
concerns, but a chance to discuss the plans going forward and
gather any ideas from parents that we could consider.  I would
like to do these meetings every half term to continue to build

the relationships between the school and the community. Come
along and have a coffee or tea with us!   

Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope you have had a wonderful week; the weather has definitely turned to autumn and it is getting wetter and
colder! 

It has been another busy week here at NHP!  The children continue to settle into the new routines and expectations,
and we are consistently reinforcing those.  Mrs Fleary and Mrs Wickes are working alongside children and families

that may need extra support. 

Thank you to all those parents who completed the values google form, we combined these with the views of the
children and staff.  I am pleased to announce our new values: 

Respect, resilience, excellence, kindness, individuality, and collaboration.  We will be launching the new values after
half term with the children.  We will be changing the values in the hall and make signs, posters over the next few
months. The view is to ensure we are teaching and embedding 1 value each half term and weave them into our

curriculum.  It is an exciting time for change.   

Today is National Teaching Assistants Day, we celebrated them this morning.  We have amazing and dedicated
teaching assistants here at NHP who go over and beyond, we are truly grateful for all that they do! We thank them! 

We hope you have a great weekend and we look forward to seeing you on Monday. 

Ms D Indresano and the NHP Team! 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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Early Years

Year One 

Year Two

Year Three

In maths this week Catkin class have been very busy
exploring measure. We have compared size for example
big and small, short and tall and we have also explored

heavy and light.

The Greek philosopher Archimedes famously said,
“Give me a lever long enough and a fulcrum on which
to place it, and I shall move the world.” In Year 3, we
have been learning all about levers, pivots, linkages
and mechanisms in our Design Technology lessons.

We have this week started to make our own
mechanisms using cardboard and split pins to create

systems that move in some very different and
interesting ways. As the term goes on, we will see if

we can move the world!

This week in year 2, we have been learning about our
community. The children created some posters about
why community is important and what they can do to
impact our local community. They learnt that there are
many different communities, that we are a part of such

as religious community, family community, school
community and even our class community. This will

support the children next week when they deliver the
school's Harvest donations, to the local church.

Year 1 Topic is All about the Heath, and today we were
learning about which country we live in, the other

countries in the United Kingdom and what is around our
island.

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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As is our custom, we will be collecting items to support a local charity as part
of the Harvest celebrations which will take place in October.
This year, in collaboration with St Paul’s church, Mill Road, all donations
received will be given to our local food bank who support Women’s Aid
shelters. All donations will be collected during the week 2nd – 6th October.
You are welcome to send in your donations with your child, or you can give
these directly to your child’s class teacher if you prefer. 
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Year Four

Year Five 

Year Six

Last Chance : Harvest Festival

Year 4 have explored the local area to
photograph the variety of plants with

our iPad. We then used these photos to
scientifically examine the different

leaves and identify the plants. Finally,
using all of this information,  we created

a dichotomous key in Keynote.

We have spent time
implementing the behaviours

and expectations in the
classroom to make it a great

place to learn for everyone. We
are making great improvements

and starting to focus on our
learning.

Safeguarding (Mrs Beale)
We often talk about the ages that children should be able to access apps.
Do you know that there has been an 82% rise in online grooming crimes

against children in the last 5 years.
The statistics are stark.

• 150 different apps, games and websites were used to groom children
online.

• 26% of online grooming offences against children took place on Snapchat.
• 47% of online grooming offences took place on Meta-owned products

such as Facebook, Instagram and Whatsapp.
We will add more safeguarding information to the newsletter weekly.

If you would like support with anything related to safeguarding please do
contact us.

"Discover a world of art and math synergy in
our fifth-grade classroom! Students
independently explore art through

instructional videos, fostering creativity.
Engaged in passionate discussions, they
collaborate, celebrating diverse ideas.

Integrating math, they use manipulatives to
deepen conceptual understanding. Join us in

celebrating this vibrant, collaborative, and
interdisciplinary learning adventure!"

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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STAR OF THE WEEK

If you are unable to access the Arbor app, please speak
to the front office. 

B I R T H D A Y S
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Coming u
p...

Lekan, Albie, Daisy, Maria, Phoebe,
Nahida, Nehan & Zorah

Admission to secondary school in September 2023
Children born between 1 September 2012 and 31 August

2013 will transfer to secondary school in September 2024.                      
The application period will be open on Friday 1

September 2023 and the closing date is Tuesday 31
October 2023.

You can find more information on Secondary Schools on
the Bexley Council website: 

https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-
education/secondary-schools/starting-secondary-school

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/

